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 VEI Announces the Launch of the OceanView Night Vision 
Camera Web Site   

 

Fort Lauderdale, FL – The OceanView product line of night vision cameras has 
been such a success that VEI has given it its own web site. 

The new VEI OceanView maritime night vision camera web site address is 
www.nightboating.com . 

OceanView, a VEI company, manufactures a full line of six thermal and day, 
night cameras at its headquarters in Fort Lauderdale FL USA. 
 
For more information, please contact, Michael Bader, 954-653-0210 or email at 
mike@vei-systems.com 
 


